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2024 MBIA Board Officers

At the  last MBIA Board meeting of  2023 new Board members were initiated for 2024.  
New Board members are James Hogue, Edgell Building; Mike Nichols, N2Construction; 
and Ryan Frey, Saddle Mountain Construction.
 In picture at left, President Matt Cavanaugh was re-elected and  sworn in as President.

Builder of  the year
            2023

MBIA
    LUKE CHAMBERS
Chambers Custom Design

A short Newsletter
for the Holidays.
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Wisdom from Matt
MBIA President

As we come to the end of  2023,  we are pleased about our
year of  growth and rebuilding, our  board and members have 
been working hard to promote the association and grow our 
membership. Our outgoing board members have played a vital
process. Personal thanks to Sheila Callahan from Mountain FM, 
and Paul Forsting from IMEG. We are glad you will still be close!
 
We are thrilled to continue and increase our momentum into the
 upcoming year as we welcome three new members to our Board,
and we invite you to join us on this  journey as  we explore new 
opportunities and build strong connections  within the industry.

 Our association is dedicated to providing you with  the tools and
 resources you need to succeed, whether  you are an established 
professional or just starting out in the field.  

Happy Holidays  from Myself  and the entire board
 here at the Missoula Building Industry Association.

Matt Cavanaugh,
President MBIA

Five Valleys Restoration & Cleaning
matt@fivevalleysrestoration.com

Matt Cavanaugh, President
Five Valleys Restoration

James Hogue, Vice President
Edgell Building, Inc

Brett Calahan, Treasurer
First Interstate Bank

Nick Kaufman, Secretary
WGM Group

Michelle Felde, Director
Clearwater Credit Union

Luke Chambers, Director
Chambers Custom Design

Darren Bayer, Director
Clearwater Systems

Paige Pavalone, Director
Missoula Works

Ryan Frey, Director
Saddle Mountain Construction

Mike Nichols, Director
N2 Construction

Madeline Heitzman, Executive Officer
 

Our 2024 Board of Directors

The Dec 13 
Annual Meeting

and 
a little Christmas! Michelle Felde,  

Clearwater Credit Union
won the award for 

Volunteer of the Year

Darren Bayer,
Clearwater Systems
won the award for

Associate of the Year.

Sheila Callahan
Mountain Broadcasting

won the President’s
award for her hard work

for the MBIA.
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SAT JAN 20
Bet on Missoula’s Builders

Charity Blast
6-10pm at

The DoubleTree
Registration on line right now!

www.BuildMisoula.com

March 9-10
Home & 
Remodel

Expo
www.BuildMissoula.com

Hard to believe I’ve already been here a year.  Now I have no excuse for 
missing anything. But please, let me know if you need something from me.
The coffee is always on. My job is to help you to be more successful!

Big on  our agenda is our new chance to give back to our community by helping
a local non profit.  The Parenting Place was selected by the board because of their
specific needs to our community. Their overall mission is  preventing
child abuse in  our community through education,
and they work with all other agencies to make it as successful as possible.   
Their building is in sad repair.  Email me for a copy of the  letter  from their 
board explaining what the building inspection says. 
They need help.  We can help them on Saturday Jan 20 as We 

“Bet on Missoula’s Builders Charity Bash” and raise money to help with 
building improvements.  There are opportunities for you to give directly 
to them during our event so that you have the non-profit tax advantage. 
 It’s a full evening of silent and live auction, dancing to the Levitators, bidding on 
the Parade of mini stick structures built by 4 Missoula Builders, and beating the
 gloom of January.  
Don’t  miss this opportunity to show Missoula that the MBIA takes our responsibility
to give back to our community seriously. Go to our website to register now, and if
you would like to offer a silent or live auction item, please call me.

February brings us to Edgell Building on Tuesday February 13 from 5 to 7pm

as we OPEN THE DOOR.   In addition we are discussing Open the Door events 
with Drew at Western Montana Lighting, and John Freer at Missoula College Trades.
 Call me if you want to have us visit your place for a networking opportunity.
 

The Home & Remodel Expo  is scheduled for March 9 and 10 at the 
Fairgrounds.  Members only  register for the Expo starting Tuesday December 26 
through the 10th of January, when we will open it up to all takers. 
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Feb 13, 2024
 OPEN THE DOOR

EDGELL BUILDING
316 Experessway Mso. 59808

5 to 7 pm

  SAVE THE DATE

Go to page 4 to check out sponsorships for 2024  
Call us 406-540-3598.

Happy Holidays!
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